
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/19/2016 1:19:22 PM
Subject: RE: December 2016 Kemp Foundation event invitation

Yes she can use the plane.  This is a charitable organization that recognizes principled leadership . Even though it 
tends to award republican leaders, it is not a political event. She is clearly getting the award based on her status as 
Governor and her leadership as Governor.
 
Richele
 
From: Priester, Nicole 

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 4:19 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: FW: December 2016 Kemp Foundation event invitation
 
Richele-
 
Please see the attached invite the Governor received. If she is able to attend and accept the award in Washington, 
DC, would she be able to travel on the state plane?
 
Nicole
 
From: James Kemp [mailto:jkemp@jackkempfoundation.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 3:03 PM

To: Priester, Nicole; Katherine Haltiwanger

Cc: Emma Watkins

Subject: December 2016 Kemp Foundation event invitation
 
Katherine and Nicole,
 
We would like to honor Governor Haley at our 2016 Kemp Leadership Award Dinner this December.  Do you 
think she would be open to accepting this Award and speaking at the event? Please see the attached request with 
additional details.
 
The event is in Washington DC and we still have some date flexibility, but hope that the first full week of 
December would be workable.
 
If there is interest, we would love to discuss and answer any questions you all may have. I have copied Emma 
Watkins on this email and one of us will get back to you quickly. 
 
Best regards,
 
Jimmy
202 439 3654
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